
   
 

Term 3 – Week 6 
 

- 1 - 

Wednesday 26th August, 2020  

Repton Public School 
Newsletter – Term 3 Week 6 
 
Website: www.repton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
E-Mail: repton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
T: 66 554 201 
F: 66 554 570 
 

 

 

 

  
REPTON 2020  
 
            
SEPTEMBER 
10th    ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
          Modified 
24TH    School Photos 
25th    Last Day of Term 3 
 
OCTOBER 
12TH    Students Return 
21st     STAR Program 9-12am 
28th    STAR Program 9-12am 
 
NOVEMBER 
4th      STAR Program 9-12am 
11th    STAR Program 9-12am 
18th    STAR Program 9-12am 
 

 
Principal’s Message 
COVID update: Thank you to all families for helping us understand the new 
restrictions and implications for schools with COVID regulations. The advice 
for schools is, if students are unwell (with coughs or flu-like symptoms) they 
must be tested and provide the school with evidence of a negative test 
outcome before being able to return to school. This is not negotiable for 
any school. If you have questions around this please contact the school or 
Director Education Leadership, Coffs Harbour Office. 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families. There should 
be no external visitors into the school including parents and carers. This 
means phone calls to the office may be needed and arrangements can 
be made to meet. Ph 66554201. 
Behaviour and Wellbeing: Supporting student wellbeing in a school is the 
responsibility of all staff. We support wellbeing through practices that 
promote social, emotional, behavioural and intellectual engagement, and 
by fostering positive relationships across the school community. These 
relationships are known to show positive impact on student learning. 
Understanding our students needs and values support our ability to teach 
them. We understand our students need for attention and control which we 
manage through positive behaviour support. If you are interested in tips for 
better behaviour there are free online courses at 
positiveparentingsolutions.com or make an appointment to speak with our 
counsellor. 
Athletics Carnival/Cross country: We are so excited that we can offer our 
students the opportunity to participate in fun and active sports activities that 
are traditional in our school. Although slightly modified so we can achieve 
everything at school, we are looking forward to hosting our athletics carnival 
in week 8 and cross country in week 10. Parents will not be able to attend 
on site, but we will take lots of photos and happily share. 
Surveys: Tell them from me survey: 
https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/btxh2 
Google Form: https://forms.gle/Am5aqfL4zEQEDhLK6 
Thanks for your support, 
Mrs Kristy Glyde 
Principal 
 

 

  
Attendance: 

If your child is unwell, do not 
send them to school. If they are 
unwell at school, you or your 
nominated emergency contact 
will need to collect them 
immediately. Please ensure 
your child’s contact details are 
up to date. 
 

Thought of the Day 
 

We strive to create 
teaching and learning 

environments that enable 
students to be healthy, 

happy, engaged and 
successful 

http://www.repton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
mailto:repton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families?fbclid=IwAR36UQIfLPZFO5vkfWP7mrtxnJfQY5WBGbFICYFTUH20MKPUIIMTGg2Vxx8
https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/btxh2
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K/1 

 
 2/3/4 

 
5/6 

 

 

 

 

 
On Friday K/1 did a science experiment 
to observe how water moves across 
paper from one cup to another. We 
also observed how primary colours mix 
to create secondary colours. It was 
exciting to see how well it worked on 
Monday. 

 

The Stage 2 Literacy Group are 
enjoying creating sizzling starts for 
informative texts. They are learning a 
lot of interesting facts in the process 
as well as fabulous techniques that 
engage their readers. Well done boys 
and girls! 

 5/6 are making progress on their ocean 
themed mosaics. This week we began 
piecing together the jigsaw onto a 
section with a strong adhesive. They’re 
looking great!  
Well done 5/6!  

 
Garden Cooking Music 

 

 
  

K/1 had a lovely time in the garden. 
First, they did a wheelbarrow course 
and received their wheelbarrow 
licenses. After that they enjoyed 
digging, watering, picking flowers and 
appreciating nature. 

Students in 5/6 worked extremely 
hard in the kitchen this week. They 
made a selection of dips which 
included hummus with paprika, spicy 
tomato chutney and cucumber riata. 
The students presented their work 
beautifully and enjoyed the 
experience of sharing their hard work. 
Great job 5/6! 
 

2/3/4 were back to their small group 
instrumentals in music this week. 
Each group of three or four created a 
piece of music using different 
instruments. Congratulations to 
EVERYONE for performing their piece 
to the class. Well done, 2/3/4!  
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ON HOLD – PENDING RESTRICTIONS 
 

 

 
 
 
 

5/6 finally got a chance to use the Ozobots this week. They enjoyed the challenges of coding and exploring the 
limits of this little robot. They have now got a STEM Fair to prepare for which will be a project they can 

complete at home or with others. The Fair will be held Monday Week 10.  
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Student of the Week 

K/1 Oliver, Jose & Lilah 
 
 

2/3/4 Brax, Kaiden & Molly 

5/6 Indica, Billie & Louie Leaders Awards  
Kael, Kai, Eedie, Kirra, Louie & Jeremy 

Win Bin Awards – Valiant & Bronti 
 

Classiest Class Award K/1 
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SPECIALS:    20c Limes 
      Marmalade $2.50- $5.00 Jar  (Made by the students) 
 

Students sell produce they have grown at school on a Produce Table. 
                                    50c  Flowers & magazines                              $1 Lettuce bunch 
                                    $2 Succulents                                                   $2.50 Worm juice 
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BOOK CLUB DUE 9TH September, 2020 
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A book of raffle tickets attached  
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COVID-19 Testing Clinics 
Information for Parents 

Information as of 18 August 2020 
 

Bellingen 
Register first by phoning Three Rivers Health 0266550663 
Drive Through Testing clinic- Watson Street, Bellingen. Open 1-2pm, Monday-Friday. 

 
Coffs Harbour 
Testing Clinic at the Health Campus in a white marquee near the Emergency Department. 
Open 8am-5pm, 7 days. 
Children under 5yrs must present to the Emergency Department. 

 
Nambucca Heads 
Pre appointments via the Primary Health Network 65688688  

 
Results via text first 
Dr also receives results and may call and can provide a print out. 

 


